Los Gatos Police Officers' Association P. O. Box 620 Los Gatos, CA 95031-0620 Federal Tax ID #77-0513084

K. Russell Or L. Walker The Alarm Company, Inc. PO Box 748 Los Gatos, CA 95031



Dear K. Russell Or L. Walker,

I am writing you today to thank you for being one of our most generous supporters. Your donation of \$500.00 is greatly appreciated! Our records indicate that we have already presented you with a plaque from a previous donation; therefore we are proud to present you with the enclosed Annual Year-Stamp for your plaque. I can't stress enough how much your support means to us!

I know that you will be interested to know that your donation has made a big difference with the Los Gatos Police Officers' Association. It is people like you who have really helped make a difference in our community. We have received numerous letters from our supporters, thanking us for not using telemarketing!

We strive to reach as much of our community as possible to help and assist whenever we are needed. Please know that you have given us a helping hand in this matter, and helped us make a difference. Please retain this letter as proof of your generous contribution to our Association.

I am looking forward to our continued mutual support in the future. Thank you again for taking your time to help.

Sincerely,

Sgt. Kevin Elliott, President

Los Gatos Police Officers' Association

Kevin Sliott